
 
Date: 4th July 2023       Department: People - Children 

Contact Name: Neil Hokinson 
Contact No: 07936 600996 

Email: Neil.hokinson@slough.gov.uk 

Dear Headteacher, 

RE: The Key Services 2023-2024 

You’ll know that we’ve been working together with The Key for many years to be 

able to offer great support to all our schools. 

At Slough Borough Council, we’ve carefully reviewed how we invest our resources 

most effectively to best support our schools. As a result of this review, we’ll continue 

to work closely with The Key but change how we process its memberships.  

Our membership on behalf of schools will cease 31st August 2023. We will no longer 

be able to offer any assistance with KEY related products from this date.  

Going forward, instead of buying and renewing your memberships of The Key 

through us, The Key will manage this directly with you, including any invoicing. We’re 

pleased to let you know that The Key will continue to offer great rates for Slough 

schools. 

What are the next steps? 

Our colleagues from The Key will reach out to schools that have renewals coming up 

in September 2023. 

 If you have any questions about The Key’s offer or would like to discuss your 

membership, please reach out to Jamie MacFarlane at 

jamie.macfarlane@thekeysupport.com  

We’d like to thank The Key for their close collaboration and support over the years.  

All the best, 

 

Neil Hokinson,  

Associate Director Education and Inclusion,  Slough Borough Council 
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